
Dean Students’ Welfare Message 

 

 

Dr. N. Saroja 

Dean (Students’ Welfare) 

I welcome all the students of Ghulam Ahmed College of Education, congratulate them for 

their decision to be a part of GACE family. The Dean Student’s Welfare ensures the overall 

growth of students in a conducive and constructive learning environment; it organizes various 

curricular activities to make the campus life vibrant and lively. At GACE, we believe that co-

curricular activities play a key role in the holistic development of learners. Hence, our college 

is committed to promoting all such activities with an aim to ensure the holistic development 

of our students. 

 

The Dean Student’s Welfare functions as a hub of various activities that promote fraternity, 

cooperation, assimilation, accommodation, and unity among the students. To unleash the 

talent of our students, we meticulously work and promote physical education, community 

work, outreach programmes, Personal and career counselling, and subject related activities, 

besides dealing with students’ misconduct and other such irregularities to ensure discipline 

and safety of the students. In our global village, connectedness is everything. We are 

committed to both deepening existing collaboration and exploring new ties with reputed 

educational institutions.With the motto “Friendly, Fair and Firm”, we are always at the 

disposal of our students and give them best wishes for their creative endeavors.  

 

Here, I find an opportunity to thank my highly dedicated team members, who are always on 

their toes to help the students in the best possible ways.  Besides, I express my gratitude to 

respected Director, Prof, Vibha Asthana, for her moral support, cooperation and guidance. 
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